Nov 93

THE ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF MANITOBA INC.

BOX 1074 WINNIPEG, MANITOBA R3C 2X4

THE SEASON'S GREETINGS TO ONE AND ALL

By the time you receive this missive, Christmas will be here and gone for another year. I trust that Santa Claus stuffed your stocking with an appropriate gift such as that left hand threaded boggle pin you were searching for or a stainless steel widget. My taste in stocking stuffers is a pair of nicely shaped legs of the female persuasion! Enough of the nonesense.

Our last meeting in November was attended by eleven of our members and it was decided that no meeting would be held in December. Instead we are planning on having a ladies night in January on Monday the 17th, 6:30 p.m. till about 10:00 p.m. We intend to provide some light supper in the form of KFC chicken or pizza which the club will pay for. Ray Houde has kindly volunteered the use of his home for this occasion and a road map is enclosed which will enable us to get there without undue trouble. Coffee and tea will be laid on, and soft drinks. Should you wish anything of a more spiritual nature please provide your own.

In order that this get-together is not a burden on Ray & his wife, we request that you advise Ray or myself by phone no later than Wednesday 12th January. Ray's number is 253-9059. My number is 257-3006 or at business 257-4223. Please advise if you are coming with your wife, mistress or girlfriend (we suggest you do not bring all three as we wish to preserve some decorum at this gathering).

We were advised by Ray that Irene Robins had passed away on Sunday, November 28. Unanimously it was agreed to send a donation to the Heart & Stroke Foundation in memoriam to Irene's name. To Tiny and his family go our heartfelt sympathy and condolences on the loss of his dear companion of so many years. We will miss you, Irene.

The question of membership was discussed again and some suggestions were made as follows:

- Place advertisements in the Bargain Hunter & The Winnipeg Free--in the motorcycle section,
- Have a poster made and request the various motorcycle outlets to place it in their establishments.

The time of year has come to elect a slate of officers for 1994.

MOTION: That the slate of officers for 1994 remain as it was for 1993. Moved by Siggi Klann, seconded by Bert Bentley.

Carried.

MOTION: That the club purchase a subscription to Classic Bike

magazine. Moved by Mike Baraschuk, seconded by Bert

Bentley, Carried.

Note: Secretary to implement.

Ray Houde advised that he knows of a Norton Commando, 1971, with extra parts. Price negotiable. Call Ray (not Houde) at 254-4675.

DON'T FORGET TO ADVISE RAY OR ME ABOUT LADIES NIGHT.

Yours on two wheels,

John M. Whyte Hon. Secretary

P.S. Don't forget the formany meeting, 31 for 7-30 PM at the MMCC allehouse on former ten Aug